
 

  

Classroom News              
Class Name: Wallingford                                  Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

We have had a very exciting start back… 

 

This Septembers return has been very 

positive for Wallingford class. We have 

been really pleased to see so many want 

to come back to school and get on with it! 

 

This term we have focused on ourselves, 

our team work, our creativity and lots of 

fun! Our weekly taskmaster sessions have 

provided opportunity for the most 

outrageously silly tasks that incorporate 

competitively, sharing, creativity and great 

banter. 

 

The farm has been a big hit for the boys of 

the class and the Tuesday girls group have 

dived into a personal art project based 

around their favourite topic- The Simpsons! 

 

We have focused a lot on social skills and 

discussions as a class/small groups. We 

have covered many different topics and 

always go back to the current news. The 

class have been confident and open with 

questions, which has given us opportunities 

to discuss and reflect on this last year. 

 

 

 

 

A very big highlight for me is the effort and 

energy given during P.E lessons. Every 

member of the class has tried new sports, 

given their all and raised their pulse! This is 

a small moment that represents the spirit of 

Wallingford class currently. It is great to 

have so much enthusiasm and 

participation and long may it continue! 

 

Have a great half term, 

 

Aaron and The Wallingford Team 

                                               

 

                                                                                        

 

                                                                                            
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 


